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On August 25, 2018 a workshop was held at St. Cecilia’s Public School for English teachers about 

CELA(Cambridge English Language Assessment) by University of Cambridge. It was felicitated by Ms 

Monisha who represented Cambridge. It was held to make teaching of English Language more effective 

and easy for the children. They paid attention towards all the four skills(listening, speaking, reading and 

writing) in English language. They discussed new methods and strategies like : discussion, cognition, 

interaction and many more to be followed in the classrooms. 

They discussed about the EXAM PATTERN and structure of question paper for CELA students which would 

include written paper, oral test and to check their listening abilities there would be an audio test as well. 

Teachers from various prominent schools came for the workshop and they expressed their own opinions 

and strategies to be followed to increase the proficiency levels of students and make them confident 

while speaking in English language. 

‘’Our aim is to celebrate what the child already knows’’. 


